
 

 

 
 
 
30 June 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Sirius Cove Residents, Families & Staff 
 
 
We wish to advise you of some changes to the management of Sirius Cove Aged Care Home. 
 
Unfortunately Donna Sunderland has resigned from her Director of Nursing role at Sirius Cove. We 
would like to take this opportunity to thank Donna and wish her all the very best for her future.   
 
Michelle Burgess who has been with Hall & Prior for over two years is currently the Director of Nursing 
at Glenwood Aged Care Home has agreed to take on the role of Executive Manager and will be 
overseeing the care program and operation for three (3) homes, being Glenwood, Montana and Sirius 
Cove.  Michelle will have the support of Christian dela Cruz as the Care Manager.  She is looking forward 
to meeting all the staff and families and getting to know the residents.  
 
Michelle temporarily took on the role of running two of our Homes during December to March and is 
excited and enthusiastic to be given this opportunity within the Group. 
 
We would like to thank both Michelle and Christian for taking on these roles, we are looking forward 
to working with them. 
 
Please feel free to speak to Michelle if you have any questions. 
 

Yours sincerely 

      
GRAEME PRIOR     KRIS HEALY 
Chief Executive Officer    General Manager NSW 


